

THE CO-OPERATIVE UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

P. O. BOX 24814-00502. KAREN. TELEPHONE: (020)-2430127/2679456 Cell: 0724 311606 FAX (020)2470638.

INTERNAL MEMO

FROM: Director, DAQA **DATE**: 13TH Sept 2020

TO: All Students Due to Sit Year 2019/20, Semester II, Examinations **REF:** CUK/A/288 VOL.I

RE: ONLINE EVALUATION OF LECTURERS

Reference is made to the above subject.

This is to remind you to **CONDUCT** the **ONLINE LECTURER EVALUATION** in **YOUR STUDENT'S PORTAL.** You will not be able to access your upcoming exams if you do not evaluate your lecturers. Kindly, comply in good time to avoid being inconvenienced during the exam period.

PROF. KENNEDY WAWERU

DIRECTOR, DIRECTORATE OF ACADEMIC QUALITY ASSURANCE (DAQA)

